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We have successfully made it to the end of the penultimate week here in school before 
the first Autumn half term. A big well done as always to all our pupils for keeping up 
the passion and determination with their learning over these last few weeks. The first 

half term back after summer break can often feel like a challenge but here at Wimboldsley, 
it’s like we had never been away! We are already looking forward to Autumn 2 and all of the 
exciting learning opportunities it will bring including the build up to the festive time of year, 
which many of us enjoy. 

ART SMART

NATURE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Katie G
  Arham A 

   Ellie T
     Esme C

       Isaac T
         Jack-John L

  
END OF TERM DISCO
Friday 20th October 2023
A letter will have come home today 

regarding our end of term disco next 
Friday. The event will be held straight 

after school and children may 
come into school in non-uniform on 

that day. 
The fun will end at 4.10pm For 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2....
and 4.15pm for Years 3, 4, 5, 6. 

The event will cost £3.00 and includes 
a drink, snack and sweet treat. 

Please see the letter for more details. If 
your child would like to attend, please 
fill out the slip on the letter and return 

by WEDNESDAY 18TH OCTOBER.

  Drop-off
Thank you all for adhering to the 
school drop-off system. It really does 
make things safer and smoother 
for everyone involved when this 
happens. This morning system 
relies upon the layby being kept 
clear unless your child is getting out 
independently to walk themselves 
to the school gate. Should you wish 
to walk your child/ren to the school 
gate yourself, please ensure you park 
elsewhere to keep the flow of traffic 
for others, working well.

  Kitchen works
A letter went out to you this week detailing the ongoing kitchen works but hopefully you will be 
pleased to hear that from Monday 16th October, our offer of hot meals can resume. Thank you for 
your patience with this matter.

  Polytunnel We are delighted to have the 
polytunnel up and ready to use! This will enable our 
children to grow fruit and 
vegetables throughout the 
year. Many thanks to our 
wonderful PTA for funding 
this and to Mr Podmore for 
installing it! 

  Stop and drop its Autumn
We had a wonderful turnout for our drop 
in session yesterday, where children took 
part in Autumn themed activities. Many 
thanks to all who attended.

  TB Coaching taster day 
Thanks to Tom Bainbridge from TB coaching 

for giving his time on 
Thursday to enable the 
children in KS1 and KS2 to 
a day of football.  A letter 
has been sent home with 
regard to this, should you 
be interested in your child 
having 1:1, 1:2 or small 
group sessions. 

Cadbury world trip
On Tuesday, Year 5 and 6 had a wonderful 
trip to Cadbury World as part of their Autumn 
learning about the Mayans. They learnt all 
about the process of making chocolate, 
enjoyed a full sensory experience in the 
4D cinema and finished with an in-depth 

workshop all about 
the Mayan civilization 
before picking up a few 
Cadbury goodies before 
the trip home.



ACORNS HAZEL

HORSE CHESTNUT

WILLOW OAK
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